Voicemail for January 6th, 2014
Happy New Year to everyone!
We welcome our students back tomorrow, Tuesday, January 7th which will be a day 1 in our schedules.  
A reminder that students should be sure to dress appropriately for the weather. This includes footwear for being outside over the noon hour. 
Our next PSSC meeting will be held this Thursday, January 9th at 6 p.m. in our library where we will review our School Improvement Plan and School Improvement Review Process.  All are welcome to attend these meetings. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Updates on sports’ games, practices, ski club and drama will be forwarded to homes tomorrow.  

Thank you and have a nice evening!


